
The purpose of the proposed project is to rehabilitate the existing roadway 
to maximize utilization, improve the safety and reliability, and 
bring the roadway up to current NDOT design standards for a major 

arterial highway between Verdel, Nebraska and Santee Spur (S-54D). The 
project is needed due to ongoing risk of flooding, unreliable operations, and 

interruptions to regional connectivity.
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